UNDERWAY

NEW SSCA HF RADIO STAT ION Y

ith the help of ama-

teur-radio enthusiast
Glenn Tuttle, the Seven Seas
Cruising Association has a
new high-frequency radio
voice service for sailors in the
Caribbean who are without
a cellular or Internet con-
nection. Tuttle says, “The
purpose of this service is to
pass emergency and prior-
ity traffic, safety and security
issues and to provide any ves-
sels needing assistance with
land-based resources.” The
radio service can help cruis-
ers who need a radio check
or who want to share float
plans, telephone family and
friends, relay a message to
another boat, access medical

or mechamcal professionals,
or contact a marina or other
assistance. All vessels are
welcome to participate in this
service provided by the SSCA.

In order to reach the entire
Caribbean and Bahamas, the
SSCA needed a high-power,
land-based antenna system
and had to acquire a public
coast license from the FCC.

The SSCA is now authorized
to operate under the call sign
KPK (Kilo Papa Kilo) from
southwest Florida. Tuttle has
erected a 70-foot tower with
a rotatable beam antenna
tuned to the 8 MHz marine
band, which will effectively
reach the entire Caribbean
and beyond.

KPK will be standing by
between 0700 and 0730 East-
ern Standard Time (1200 to
1230 UTC) on frequency 8.104
for any vessel needing assis-
tance. Additionally, KPK has
been standing by after the

~Cruiseheimers morning net

on 8.152 at 0830 EST, and
after Dick Giddings’ KNC
Doo-Dah evening net on 8.152
at1700 EST.

For more 1nf0rmat10n or
to share suggestions, contact
sscavoicenet@gmail.com.

Jen Brett

Amateur-radio enthusiast and SSCA vice president Glenn Tuttle is
standing by (with dog Peppino) at the new KPK radio station.




